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May 2, 2017

Mark Danaj, City Manager
City of Manhattan Beach
1400 Highland Avenue
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Dear Mr. Danaj:

Currently, there is one Manhattan Beach business private sector vacancy on
the South Bay Workforce Investment Board (SBWIB), which needs to be
filled. The term of office for this seat, will take effect July 1, 2017, and
will expire on June 30, 2021.

The Manhattan Beach Chamber of Commerce nominated Mr. Joe Ahn,
representing Northrop Grumman, to serve the four year term of office from
July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2021. We are requesting that the Mayor and City
Council reappoint Mr. Ahn at the City of Manhattan Beach next regularly
scheduled City Council Meeting or at your earliest convenience.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. If you have any
questions or require assistance, please contact me, or my assistant, Sha’Ron
Berry, at (310) 970-7700.
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Sincerely,
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DR. SANDRA G. HORWITZ i

SUSIE YELLOWHORSE-JENSEN ¢ .
TAMALA LEWIS Executive Director
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EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
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